
The airport workshop has been rescheduled. 
  
This workshop will now be held: 
Tuesday, July 11; 6:30 -8:30pm 
Toronto Congress Centre 
650 Dixon Road in Etobicoke (Hwy 27 and Dixon Road) 

Why has the workshop been rescheduled? 
We promoted this event in the Toronto Star, Metro News, community newspapers, social media, community e-
newsletters, and conducted outreach to elected officials. This evening’s event was planned for up to 150 participants 
based on pre-registration. 

We learned yesterday that extensive promotion to area residents by some of our stakeholders did not include the link to 
register and we now expect a much higher number of people than this venue can reasonably or safely accommodate. 

To ensure we have a venue that allows for everyone to meaningfully participate in this event, we have rescheduled the 
workshop. This was a difficult decision, and we are sorry for the inconvenience. 

If you plan to attend, we ask that you please register so that we can be sure to accommodate everyone: 
torontopearson.com/conversations 

Why is this workshop happening? 
This meeting is intended as a forum for residents working in small groups to consider ideas for how Pearson can grow 
responsibly, including how we manage our operations and our runways. 
  
For residents who are specifically interested in providing input on Ideas 5 and 6 (Weekend Runway Alternation and 
Review of the Preferential Runway System) that are part of the Toronto Noise Mitigation Initiatives being run by the GTAA 
and NavCanada, public consultation on these ideas will happen in the fall. At that time we will also share the results of 
the technical studies currently being conducted.  
  
If you would like to be notified of these dates, please join our Checking In Mailing list:  
https://www.torontopearson.com/en/stayintheknow/# 

http://torontopearson.com/conversations
https://www.torontopearson.com/en/stayintheknow/#


September	 October Winter	2018

Our	timeline

November

GTAA	Noise	Management	
Benchmarking	and	Best	
Practices	Study	Released

Release	of	NAV	CANADA	
Third	Party	Airspace	
Review

Reference	Panel	
Recommendations,	
Survey	Results,	and	
Workshop	Results	
Released

Completion	of	technical	
analysis	on	6	Ideas

A	series	of	public	
consultations	for	
residents	feedback	on	
noise	study	findings		

Action	Plan	based	on	
community	feedback	

released,	including	phased	
implementation	plan	 

of	measures


